May your days be filled with peace, hope,
and joy this holiday season.

As always, thank you for your conservation, commitment,
and support.

As a precaution, the district offices remain closed to public access. You may still reach our Customer Service
staff by phone during the district’s regular business hours, Monday — Friday 8:00 am — 5:30 pm.
During the holiday weeks ahead, the Marina Coast Water District offices will be closed Thursday Dec. 23,
Friday Dec. 24th, and Friday Dec. 31st.
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